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December 26, 1979 

Director, Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
Att Mr Dennis L Ziemann, Chief 
Operating Reactors Branch No 2 
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555 

DOCKET 50-255 - LICENSE DPR-20 -
PALISADES PLANT - RESPONSE TO RADIOLOGICAL 
ENVIRONMENTAL MONITORING PROGRAM 

Consumers Power Company received a letter from the NRC dated November 27, 1979 
concerning the review of the Radiological Environmental Monitoring Program. 
That letter informed utility companies of the revised portion of the Branch 
Technical Position (BTP) concerning direct· radiation measurements. 

Consumers Power Company previously submitted an application for the 
Radiological Effluent Technical Specification. In accordance with the NRC 
letter dated November 27, 1979, a supplement is not necessary at this time. 
Any changes that may be needed will be made during the staff's review of the 

·application. 

Steven R Frost 
Palisades Nuclear Licensing Engineer 

CC JGKeppler, USNRC 
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